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1.  The purpose of this ECB is to solicit your nomination of outstanding young engineers, 
civilian or military, working in the United States Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) for 
recognition in cooperation with the National Society of Professional Engineers (NSPE) National 
Engineers Week Foundation’s New Faces of Engineering program during the 2011 National 
Engineers Week.  This program strives to promote accomplishments of young engineers by 
highlighting their engineering contributions and the resulting impacts on society.   
 
2.  Each USACE Major Subordinate Command (MSC) may provide up to three nominees.  A 
HQUSACE panel will evaluate the submitted nominees and select five engineers who will be 
recognized as USACE’s 2011 New Faces of Engineering, and will then become the USACE 
nominees for the NSPE Engineers Week Foundation’s national program.  An NSPE evaluation 
panel will select the top dozen nominated engineers from all participating agencies who will then 
be recognized in a full-page advertisement in USA Today during Engineers Week in February 
2011.  All five USACE selectees will be recognized by a variety of means. 
 
3.  Your nominees do not have to be registered professional engineers (P.E. or E.I.T.), but must 
have a degree in engineering from a recognized U.S. college or university, or equivalent 
international educational institution, and be 30 years of age or younger as of 31 December 2010.  
All nominations must be complete and typed on the official NSPE electronic nomination form 
and submitted electronically to the POC below by COB 18 October 2010.  This deadline will not 
be extended so that equal opportunity is provided for all nominees.  The nomination form, 
including evaluation criteria that apply to this program, may be downloaded from the NSPE web 
site:  http://www.eweek.org/NewsStory.aspx?ContentID=218 
 
4.  The USACE point of contact is Paul Dicker, CECW-CE, (202) 761-0995; email: 
paul.f.dicker@usace.army.mil.   
 
 
 
      JAMES C. DALTON, P.E., SES 
      Chief, Engineering and Construction  
      Directorate of Civil Works 
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